
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

March 21, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Pursuant to the Ordering Paragraph 1(d) of the Missouri Public Service Commission’s Order 
issued February 20, 2019 in File No. EF-2019-0215, please find an S&P credit rating agency 
report published on Ameren Missouri’s credit quality or the credit quality of its securities.     
 
Sincerely, 
 

Paula Johnson 
 
Paula Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 


